CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-95

From: Mayor Stein
Date: August 20, 1992
Subject: Reconsideration of Sewer Engineering

At the last meeting a motion "to approve increasing the amount (for sewer
engineering) by $9,216 for E & O insurance for Polarconsult and increase the total
contract by $24,216 for a total of $105,694" failed 3-2 with Mr. Carson and Mrs. Cottle
voting in favor. Mr. McCarthy asked for reconsideration at the August 24 meeting,.

A motion "to reconsider the move to increase sewer engineering costs from the last
meeting" should be made. If approved, the original motion, above, will be on the
table for discussion and a new vote. If the motion "to reconsider" fails, the original
action stands.

John C. Stein, Mayor
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